

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Commercial Building Permit Program – Proposed Fee Changes

Recommendation of the Committee

That the proposed fee changes and policy changes for the Commercial Building Permit Program be forwarded for consideration by City Council at the 2020/2021 Budget Deliberations.

History

At the November 5, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated November 5, 2019 was considered. Your Committee received a presentation from Ms. Chris Guerette, CEP, Saskatoon & Region Home Builders' Association on the matter. She provided your Committee with the Saskatoon & Region Home Builders' Association Third Quarter Report – Economic Overview and New Housing Market Analysis.

Attachment

- 1. November 5, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department
- 2. Saskatoon & Region Home Builders; Association Third Quarter Report Economic Overview and New Housing Market Analysis.